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My name is Daphne Lytle and I live here in Salem.  My son is in his 30s now, but
when he was a baby, I took him to the doctor for his vaccinations.  We had the first
one of the three and he had a reaction to it but nothing drastic.  I took him in  for the
scheduled 2nd vaccination but this time he had a very bad reaction and it lasted a
long time.  I knew that these vaccinations were harmful to him and I discontinued - but
I had that choice to do so.

I am asking that you preserve the rights of Oregon parents to make decisions for their
own children.  They know what is best.  One size does not fit all.  Vaccinations are
drugs and we know drugs can help, but they also do harm.  Witness the need for the
US government to pay our $4billion to people harmed by vaccines.

There is no emergency.  The CDC's own information says we stand at 154 cases for
this year.  2014 saw 694 and there was no hysteria about it then.  Cases ebb and flow
each year.

Last, doctors want to mandate vaccination for children but they themselves are able
to have both a religious and philosophical exemption for themselves, courtesy of the
AMA's Code of Ethics.  This is hypocritical.

Parents need to have the right to make vital decisions regarding their childrens' health
care.  Please do not let this bill pass.  Vote instead for freedom of choice.
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